
      
PRESS RELEASE 

 

INTESA SANPAOLO: COVERAGE OF NPL STOCK 
 
 
Turin - Milan, 15 January 2019 – With reference to recent news in the press regarding 

communication from the ECB to the banks supervised about their gradual reaching in the next 

few years of a coverage ratio of NPL stock in line with that set for inflows in the Addendum to 

the ECB Guidance on NPLs as of 1 April 2018, Intesa Sanpaolo does not envisage any 

significant impact in respect of targets and forecasts concerning its income statement and balance 

sheet for the 2018 financial year and the 2018-2021 Business Plan, already disclosed to the 

market.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Investor Relations   Media Relations 

+39.02.87943180  +39.02.87962326 

investor.relations@intesasanpaolo.com                     stampa@intesasanpaolo.com  

 

group.intesasanpaolo.com 

 

mailto:investor.relations@intesasanpaolo.com
mailto:stampa@intesasanpaolo.com
http://www.group.intesasanpaolo.com/scriptIsir0/si09/eng_index.jsp

